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From: Thea Mangels [mailto:thea@norcalepiscopal.org]
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2013 10:03 AM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Cc: bnbaker83@gmail.com

Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Ruth+,
We are in the process of developing guidelines. The guidelines will be sent to all clergy with cure,
shared in our online clergy newsletter (the Aurora), and posted to a new page of our website which we are

developing for this purpose.

Once we have finalized the guidelines and disseminated them as described above, I will send you a copy.
You are welcome to read the special message from the Bishop which we shared diocesan wide:

Thea Mangels

Executive Assistant to the Bishop
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“Making Disciples, Raising up Saints & Transforming Communities for Christ

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Meyers, Ruth" <RMeyers@cdsp.edu>

Date: June 30, 2013, 6:06:13 AM PDT

To: "Beisner, Barry" <Bishopblb@norcalepiscopal.org>
Cc: "bnbaker83@gmail.com" <bnbaker83@gmail.com>
Subject: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Dear Barry,

Earlier this year | requested and you sent guidelines you’ve issued for the use of the blessings liturgy
authorized by General Convention last summer. As the legal situation in California has changed, if you
issue any additional or revised guidelines, please send me a copy (or Brian Baker, your contact person,
can do so on your behalf).
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Thanks.
Ruth

Ruth Meyers

Dean of Academic Affairs and
Hodges-Haynes Professor of Liturgics
Church Divinity School of the Pacific
2451 Ridge Road

Berkeley, CA 94709
rmeyers@cdsp.edu

510-204-0720

Learn more about CDSP at www.CDSP.edu
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